
 

 

 

Letter Press Workshop- Poetry printing trip 

Monday 17th July 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

In celebration of your child winning the University of Manchester poetry competition, we planned 
and went on a trail to visit their published work. Whilst on this trip, your child met with The 
University of Manchester’s competition mentor, who was so impressed with your child’s poems and 
their enthusiasm for poetry, that he has organised a fully funded trip to Hot Bed Press in Salford. 
During the trip, your child will be learning how literature is printed and will be printing their poem 
that they entered into the competition.  

The students will be travelling by coach and will need to be at school by 8.20am at the latest. They 
will be leaving the venue to return to school at 13.30pm and will be back at school by around 14.00-
14.30pm. Lunch will be provided for them also.  

Students should wear their own clothes that they do not mind getting messy as they will be working 
with ink in a printing workshop.   

Yours kindly, 

Heather Cook  

Teacher of English 

 

 

 


